
From:  Kent Beyda <kentbeyda@att.net>

Sent time:  04/16/2020 10:53:41 AM

To:  mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  The Millenium/Hollywood Center
 

Thanks for keeping everyone in the loop. I strenuously object to this project and see it as merely an opportunity for the developers
to make a huge profit. I feel the size of the project is way out of scale for Hollywood. Who else should I contact with comments?
Are you gathering these emails as part of the comments process?

Kent Beyda


